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FUNERAL SERVICES SET FOR THE LATE VICE MAYOR DON BIDDLE 

 
DUBLIN, Calif., February 24, 2018 – The family of the late Vice Mayor Don Biddle has set the funeral 
services for March 1 at John Knox Presbyterian Church in Dublin.  Vice Mayor Biddle died Wednesday, 
February 21 while fighting a brave, but brief battle with pancreatic cancer.   

 
Celebration of Life, Thursday, March 1st at 11 a.m. 
John Knox Presbyterian Church 
7421 Amarillo Road 
Dublin, CA  94568 

 
Immediately following the services, the City will be hosting a community reception at the Shannon Community 
Center. 
 

Community Reception, Thursday, March 1st, immediately following the service 
Shannon Community Center 
11600 Shannon Avenue 
Dublin, CA  94568 

 
The general public is invited to attend both of these events.  The family has requested that attendees wear 
vibrant colors as this is a celebration of life. 
 
The burial of Vice Mayor Biddle will remain private for family and close friends on Wednesday, February 28 at 
Chapel of the Chimes in Hayward. 
 
The City will be flying the City flag at half-staff until his interment.  For those wishing to send their 
condolences, the City Manager’s Office will collect them and provide them to his family.  Write or drop off at 
the City Manager’s Office, 100 Civic Plaza, Dublin, CA 94568.  
 
In lieu of flowers, the family has asked that donations be made to Mothers Against Drunk Driving (MADD), to 
honor their son Bruce, who was tragically killed by a drunk driver in Dublin at the age of 17.  For more 
information or to donate, please visit www.madd.org.  
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